Our Lady of Good Counsel GNS

Ferrybank

Waterford

Dear Anthony,

I wish to express my sincere thanks to you and to you team for providing our school with Temporary Accommodation for this school year.

I was impressed with your own courtesy, patience and willingness to offer advice at every stage of the process, and every member of your team with whom I came in contact was equally helpful and polite, so perhaps you could pass on my thanks to them also? Customer service is obviously very much part of Masterkabin's way of doing business. It was wonderful from our point of view that you adhered to agreed timelines and that you and your team have such a commitment to providing a quality product. I would be happy to recommend Masterkabin to any other school seeking accommodation of this kind.

Our teachers and pupils are now happily working in their lovely new classrooms, so on their behalf and on behalf of our Board of Management, a big "Thank You" to one and all.

With kind regards,

C. O'Reilly - Principal